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~ ~ ~

~

TTN: Mr. W. F. Conway
Acting Group Vice President

Nuclear Energy Department
P. 0. Box 14000
Juno Beach, FL 33408

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: ENFORCEMENT CONFERENCE - ST. LUCIE, DOCKET NOS. 50«335 AND 50-389

This confirms the telephone conversation between Mr. M. Dryden of your staff
and Mr. H. Christensen of my staff on April 21, 1988, concerning an Enforcement
Conference to be conducted at the Region II Office, Atlanta, Georgia, on
May 26, 1988, at 10:00 a.m. The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the
recent event (Blocking open the inside containment letdown isolation valve) at
the St. Lucie facility (ref. NRC Inspection Report 50-389/88-06).

Should you have any questions regarding these arrangements, we will be pleased
to discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

Original signed by
Albert F. Gibson (for)

J. Nelson Grace
Regional Administrator

Enclosure:
Proposed Meeting Agenda

cc w/encl:-
4. N. Harris, Vice President

t. Lucie Nuclear Plant
. J. Boissy, Plant Manager

Q. B. Harper, gA Superintendent

bcc w/encl:
Resident Inspector
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.ENCLOSURE

PROPOSED MEETING AGENDA

Florida Power and Light Enforcement Conference with NRC

29th Floor Conference Room
Region II, Atlanta, GA

May 26, 1988 - 10:00 a.m.

I. Introduction NRC

II. Blocking of a safety injection actuation
signal and a containment isolation signal
to a letdown isolation valve

FPL

III. Closing Remarks NRC



I'~


